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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
23O1 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

(215]8414000
ENGINf(RING AND RC$EARCH OEPARTMENT

Mr. Stephen M. Goldberg I
Quality Assurance Branch; Division of Quality Assurance
Safeguards,and Inspection Prwma
Office'of Inspection and Enforcenent
U.S. Regulatory Ca mission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECI': NBC Proposed Generic letter
QA Guidance Related to A' INS Non-Safety Related Equipnent

,

x2ue2CE: 10TR50.62

FILE: General GOVT 1-1-2 (10CFR50.62)

Dear Mr. Goldberg:

Please include PECO's Engineering and Research Depart 2nent's QA
Division on the mailing list for all future correspondence regarding
the subject topic. Please send the correspondence to:

P. K. Pavlides, Director
Quality Assurance
Philadelphia Electric Co.
2301 Market Street
P.O. Box 8699
Quality Assurance Division (S23-2)
Philadelphia, PA' 19101

Your_ cooperation is appreciated and will help us respond to the NRC QA
Guidance more effectively.

,

very truly yours

h[\
P. K. Pavlides
Director, Quality Assurance
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